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 1 April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Additional School Inset Day – Friday 15th July 2022 

The Oaks Academy is a member of The Learning Alliance, a multi-academy trust of 9 schools in 

Cheshire East and North Staffordshire.  

The trust was formed in September 2020 during the period of strict Coronavirus restrictions and 

lockdowns. Because of this it has not been possible to come together as a family of schools since 

the trust’s inception. 

With the relaxing of Coronavirus restrictions we have therefore taken the decision to take Friday 

15th July as an additional inset day. The day will enable trustees, local governors, and all trust staff 

to come together as one body to work collaboratively to plan for the future. 

The school will therefore be closed to students on Friday 15th July. 

We apologise for any disruption this additional inset day may cause you, but are keen for all school 

staff to have the opportunity to engage in our strategic planning for the future, to ensure we are 

working in the best interests of The Oaks Academy and your children. 

Kind regards 

 

David Wootton 

Chair of Trustees – The Learning Alliance 

 

 


